


Perhaps the amended proposal is again deliberately pitched at an
unrealistically high level in anticipation of residents’ many and consistent
objections, in order that it can then be scaled down to a lower level.  If so, and
if expansion must occur so as to generate more profit for Loreto Normanhurst
(which I question, but if that profit motive is considered more important than
the many factors mitigating agent expansion) then a more modest approach
would be welcomed by the community.

Thus the residents of the streets surrounding Loreto Normanhurst have asked
the Planning Department to consider the safety and amenity of the local
community, and prioritize that safety and amenity over this latest example of
the very determined and relentless drive by Loreto Normanhurst for yet more
students and ever-greater profit.

I attach for your information a copy of my objection letter.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Westcott




